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Comments: I have lived in the Swan Valley for 23 years and am an avid hiker, cross country skier and trail

runner.  When I first moved to Montana I lived in Condon and actually worked part time at the Holland Lake lodge

for a few years.  I agree that the current lodge and cabins are in need of updating and renovation, but I disagree

with the scope of the project that POWDR is proposing.  Holland Lake is a small lake that already gets enormous

use in the summer.  Allowing the current proposed project to proceed would greatly impact wildlife, visual

esthetics and possibly the water quality of the lake.  This is such a special place for all of us locals and of course

we do not own it but certainly feel a strong commitment to preserving it.  I frequently hike up to the Holland

lookout, upper Holland lake,

Foothills trail and more.  I've seen several black bears, goats (up at Rumble lakes) and of course deer and

grouse.  This area does not need a large developed resort like the one being proposed.  Scale it down some and

listen to the community that cherishes this place.  


